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Shepard Maintenance and Storage Facility Utility Tie-Ins 
Notice Date: October 8, 2025 

Over the Thanksgiving long weekend, Green Line will be connecting utilities for the future Shepard 

Maintenance and Storage Facility (MSF) to the existing system. The work will require closure of the 

southbound lanes on 52 Street SE between 114 Avenue SE and 126 Avenue SE. Two-way traffic will 

be maintained and access to the South Trail Crossing commercial area will remain available via 52 

Street SE.  

For more information and additional impacts see below or visit Calgary.ca/GreenLine.

What When Where 

Utility connections October 10 – 13 52 Street SE between 114 

Avenue SE and 126 Avenue 

S.E. 

 

Impacts 

 
Road closure 

Legend 

 
Impacted area 

 Active construction 

 
Closure 

NOTICE 
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What is the work? 

Utility tie-in work will connect the MSF services to the municipal utility networks. The work requires 

the full closure of the southbound lanes on 52 Street SE to allow crews the necessary space to 

complete the work. Detour signage will be in place to support those accessing the area. The work is 

occurring over the weekend and will be completed on Monday, October 13. The closure will be lifted 

on the evening of Monday, October 13.   

 

For more information or if you have any questions, please call 311 or email the project team at 

greenline@calgary.ca 

 

About Green Line LRT – SE Project  

The SE Segment, from Shepard in the southeast to the Event Centre/Grand Central Station in the 

Beltline, will build the first 16 kilometres of an overall 46-kilometre vision, before connecting with 

the future Downtown Segment and into the existing Red and Blue LRT Lines. Including the 

Downtown Segment, Phase 1 will build, 17.2 kilometres of twin-track LRT infrastructure, 12 new 

stations, a maintenance and storage facility, three Park and Ride lots, and 28 new modern low-floor 

light rail vehicles. 

 


